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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Jim Ho [jho@erscorp.us]
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2009 4:27 PM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Subject: Site Investigation schedule for 6600 Foothill Blvd, Oakland (RO175)

Hello Paresh: 
 
Until 10 minutes ago, we finally had all the permits (well permit, encroachment permit, and excavation permit) 
available and confirmed from the Alameda County Public Works and the City of Oakland, respectively. 
Fortunately, following my January 19, 2009 work plan addendum and your February 6, and June 18, 2009 letters, 
field work including soil boring, soil/grab groundwater sampling, and well installation will take place between Sep. 
21 8:00 AM until Sep. 28. Unfortunately, we still could not reach the property owners to obtain the off-site access 
permits for wells MW-8A/8B and MW-11A/11B. If you have any questions, please fell free to call Tyson on his cell 
phone @ (925) 786-5230 or me @(925) 938-1600 ext. 108. 
Thanks for your support. Have a nice weekend. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Jim Ho, Ph.D., P.E. 
Principal Engineer 
ERS 
1600 Riviera Avenue, Suite 310 
Walnut Creek, CA 94596 
Tel: (925) 938-1600 ext. 108 
FAX: (925) 938-1610 
 


